@ Comhairle Cathrach
I na Gaillimhe
Galway City Council

19t September 2024

Niall O'Byrne

Email: nobyrne@lda.ie

Re: Dye Road Project— PartV
To whom it may concern;

| wish to confirm that the Land Development Agency are currently in discussions with
Galway City Council in respect of the 20% Part V requirement with a view to agreeing terms

for compliance with Part V.

Yours sincerely,

Micheal Cormican

Al/Senior Engineer

Social Development Directorate

g Yy Failtitear roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge.
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